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Appeal of Clare Gallagher to a Vacant Building Registration Notice at 897 JESSIE STREET.

(There was a fire at this property.  The appellant does not know if this property will be torn down or repaired.
She is awaiting the decision of the insurance company.  See the appellant's letter for further details.)

March 21, 2014

Tom Friel

Appellant indicated in a phone conversation that she will not be back in Minnesota until the beginning of May.
The Legislative Hearing Officer gave permission for staff to schedule this for May 6, 2014.

WHEREAS, in the matter of [title of legislative ], the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and
considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council [recommendation]; Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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